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“Blessed are those who mourn” 

The loss of a loved one through death creates an empty space in our 

lives that can never be filled.  The resulting strong feelings of pain 

and emptiness can stay with us for a long time. Grief is a very real 

wound or pain.  Recovery takes time, patience and work.  We call it 

Grief Work.   

 

Let the family of faith enfold you with care and support.  

 

Our prayer is that this opportunity will offer you hope and peace 

during your recovery.  Topics to be discussed include; 

 

What is Grief? 

Grief Lessons from Society and Scripture 

Coping and Self Care Skills 

Catholic Grief Recovery Series 

To register or for more information, contact Laura Scheibert  

at 989-687-5657 ext. #2.  There is no cost to attend this event.  

 

An Evening of Prayer and Support 


